
 

MEMO 
 

PLANNING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 
To: Plan Commission 

From: Joe Stephenson 

Date: 01-06-2022 

Re: Little Free Library 

 
Mary Brennan has submitted a Park Donation Request to put a little free library near 
the northwest entrance of the pool building, near the memorial bench dedicated to 
Alex J. Sprangers. The estimated cost of the library is $500 and shall be consistent 
with other library boxes in the City. 
 
Recommendation: 
 
Approval of the Little Free Library and direct staff to work with the applicant to find 
an exact spot for the library. 


